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the book is written by a clinician-researcher, the information is readily adaptable to clinical problems and research
ideas. I would like to express my deep appreciation to Susan Newsom and Darlene Tucci for their invaluable technical
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Exercise and Human Reproduction Diana Vaamonde 2016-03-07 Providing a comprehensive review of the interactions between
exercise and human reproduction, this unique text focuses on both the positive and negative consequences of sport and
physical activity on male and female fertility and infertility and the biological mechanisms and processes behind them.
Beginning with a review of the structure and function of the male and female reproductive systems as well as
fertilization and gestation, the discussion then turns to the physiology and endocrinology of sport and exercise, which
is further elaborated in subsequent chapters on the impact of physical activity, hormonal changes, pathologies, and
consequences of drug use for active men and women. Additional chapters address related topics, such as the impact of
sport on young athletes and developing reproductive potential, physical activity and pregnancy, the use of oral
contraceptives in athletes, oxidative stress, and the impact of nutritional deficiencies on athletes’ fertility, with a
final chapter providing recommendations and therapeutic guidelines for exercise-related reproductive disorders.
Covering everything from the fundamental principles of sports physiology and human reproductive potential to the
interaction between physical exercise and the endocrinology of the reproductive system, Exercise and Human Reproduction
is an authoritative resource for helping clinicians understand how the reproductive system adapts to activity and
exercise and offers strategies to avoid potential harm to human reproduction.
Death in the Locker Room Bob Goldman 1987 A Chicago doctor elaborates on the uses of steroids and other ergogenic
drugs, what harm they do, how they are smuggled into the country, and what they have done to the morality of
international sports
Metabolism of Anabolic-Androgenic Steroids Victor A. Rogozkin 1991-06-14 This book presents an authoritative review of
the research regarding the influences of anabolic-androgenic steroids on metabolism. The book provides a concise
description of the biochemistry of these steroids using simple terms and includes methods of separation and their
clinical applications. The first section of the book examines the general structure, nomenclature, and classification
of anabolic-androgenic steroids. Subsequent chapters explore concepts basic to understanding the pathways of their
metabolism in both target and non-target tissues, including the interactions of steroids with receptors and the effects
of steroids on the cellular metabolism of skeletal muscle. The changes and molecular base of modifications in
metabolism during exercise involving anabolic-androgenic steroids are also described. Finally, a comprehensive review
of methods for scanning and identifying anabolic-androgenic steroids in biological fluids is presented, as well as a
discussion regarding the applicability and limitations of these techniques. The book provides valuable reference
information for all scientists and clinicians engaged in sports medicine, exercise biochemistry, and endocrinology.
The Pharmacokinetics, Endogenous Production, and Metabolism of Anabolic Androgenic Steroids in the Horse Benjamin
Carter Moeller 2010
Anabolic-Androgenic Steroids Charles D. Kochakian 2012-12-06 This volume was planned to provide a comprehensive survey
of the role of the anabolic-androgenic steroids in the vital economy exclusive of the androgenic (sexual) functions. It
seemed appropriate to bring together all of this information in an organized fashion in one volume at this time not
only to serve as a source of information but also to indicate and suggest areas that need further exploration. The
anabolic action of the steroid hormones has gone through a period of great activity in both basic and clinical
research. A complete understanding of the manifold anabolic effects still remains to be elucidated and the art of
clinical application is only gradually becoming apparent. This volume should be useful not only to the experienced
investigator in both basic and clinical research but also for the novice. Furthermore, it should serve as a source of
information for the careful use of these steroids in certain metabolic diseases. These steroids have had wide clinical
application with variable results. In many instances further careful exploration is suggested. Other instances have
demonstrated varying degrees of usefulness.
Steroid Abuse in Today's Society 2004
Medical Toxicology of Drug Abuse Donald G. Barceloux 2012-03-20 This book provides a broad reference covering important
drugs of abuse including amphetamines, opiates, and steroids. It also covers psychoactive plants such as caffeine,
peyote, and psilocybin. It provides chemical structures, analytical methods, clinical features, and treatments of these
drugs of abuse, serving as a highly useful, in-depth supplement to a general medical toxicology book. The style allows
for the easy application of the contents to searchable databases and other electronic products, making this an
essential resource for practitioners in medical toxicology, industrial hygiene, occupational medicine, pharmaceuticals,
environmental organizations, pathology, and related fields.
Anabolic Steroids H.-L. Krüskemper 2013-10-22 Anabolic Steroids attempts to trace the development of anabolic steroids
in the chemical, experimental biological, and clinical disciplines, and presents a precise outline of the current state
of substantiated knowledge. This book deals with anabolic steroids derived from natural androgens and characterized by
their stimulatory action on the biosynthesis of tissue protein and by their simultaneous low androgenicity. The
biochemical part is a review of substantiated and current knowledge based largely on experimental results with animals,
while the clinical part attempts to bring out the pathophysiological rationale of therapy with anabolic steroids, again
based on experimental data. The book begins with a discussion of the nomenclature and chemistry of anabolic steroids.
This is followed by separate chapters on the metabolism, activities, and mechanism of action of anabolic steroids;
clinical application of anabolic steroids, side effects, and test procedures.
Endocrinology of the Testis and Male Reproduction Manuela Simoni 2017-09-18 This book provides a comprehensive overview
of endocrinology of the male reproductive system, explaining how it works and how, sometimes, it fails to work. World-

Fitness Doping Jesper Andreasson 2019-06-25 This book compiles several years of multi-faceted qualitative research on
fitness doping to provide a fresh insight into how the growing phenomenon intersects with issues of gender, body and
health in contemporary society. Drawing on biographical interviews, as well as online and offline ethnography,
Andreasson and Johansson analyse how, in the context of the global development of gym and fitness culture, particular
doping trajectories are formulated, and users come into contact with doping. They also explore users’ internalisation
of particular values, practices and communications and analyse how this influences understandings of the self, health,
gender and the body, as well as tying this into wider beliefs regarding individual freedom and the law. This insight
into doping goes beyond elite and organised sports, and will be of interest to students and scholars across the
sociology of sport, leisure studies, and gender and body politics.
Hepatotoxicity Hyman J. Zimmerman 1999 Written by the foremost authority in the field, this volume is a comprehensive
review of the multifaceted phenomenon of hepatotoxicity. Dr. Zimmerman examines the interface between chemicals and the
liver; the latest research in experimental hepatotoxicology; the hepatotoxic risks of household, industrial, and
environmental chemicals; and the adverse effects of drugs on the liver. This thoroughly revised, updated Second Edition
features a greatly expanded section on the wide variety of drugs that can cause liver injury. For quick reference, an
appendix lists these medications and their associated hepatic injuries. Also included are in-depth discussions of drug
metabolism and factors affecting susceptibility to liver injury.
Testosterone Susan Nieschlag 2012-12-06 New developments in testosterone therapy are summarized here by internationally
renowned experts. They review both basic and clinical knowledge in fourteen chapters. The book begins with the
biochemistry of testosterone, its biosynthesis, metabolism and mechanisms of action in target organs. Three chapters
deal with specific aspects of testosterone action, namely its role in spermatogenesis, its psychotropic effects and its
effects on bones. Syndromes caused by androgen resistance are described in order to highlight the importance of
properly functioning enzymes and receptors in the target organs. Causes and symptoms of male hypogonadism, the major
indication for testosterone treatment, are described. Five chapters are devoted to the pharmacology, pharmacokinetics
and clinical uses and abuses of testosterone preparations. The new transdermal testosterone application is described in
detail. Side effects of testosterone treatment are reviewed. The possible role of androgens in the development of
prostatic hypertrophy and carcinoma is discussed extensively since this question is of major concern to the clinician.
Anabolic Steroids in Sport and Exercise Charles Yesalis 2000 This text presents research findings on the use and abuse
of steroids in sports and exercise, and information on steroid use within professional sports and among Olympic
athletes. In addition, information on drug use among international student athletes, adolescents and body builders is
explored.
Doping, Performance-Enhancing Drugs, and Hormones in Sport Anthony C Hackney 2017-11-23 Doping, Performance-Enhancing
Drugs, and Hormones in Sport: Mechanisms of Action and Methods of Detection examines the biochemistry and bioanalytical
aspects of performance-enhancing drugs (PEDs) and other questionable procedures used by athletes to enhance
performance. The book informs the specialist of emerging knowledge and techniques and allows the non-specialist to
grasp the underlying science and current practice of the discipline. With clear and compelling language appropriate for
a broad spectrum of readers, this book provides background on prevalence, types of agents, their actual or supposed
benefits, and their negative effects on health. The technical aspects of detection are discussed, followed by a
discussion of why detection is a problematic and still-evolving science. To facilitate comprehension, each chapter is
organized in a uniform way with six sections: (1) standard medical uses, (2) why the drugs are used by athletes, (3)
biological mechanism of action, (4) what research says about efficacy in improving performance, (5) major health side
effects from use and abuse in sport, and 6) concluding key points. Presents the scientific concepts of how performance
enhancers work, how they are used, and how they are detected and masked from detection Features language that is
neither simplistic to scientists nor too sophisticated for a large, diverse global audience Provides a short “close-up”
in each chapter to illustrate key topics that engage, entertain, and create a novel synthesis of thought
Investigations on Phase I Metabolism of Anabolic Androgenic Steroids and Its Influenceability as Tool to Refine Steroid
Detection and Evaluation Anna Stoll 2020
Forensic Pathology Reviews Vol 2 Michael Tsokos 2007-10-28 Cutting-edge accounts of special topics from various fields
of forensic pathology and death scene investigation. The authors explore new avenues for analyzing the pathology of
death from starvation (child neglect), head injuries inflicted by glass bottles, the clinical and pathological features
of primary cerebral neoplasms, obesity as it is relevant to the forensic pathologist, and infant and early childhood
asphyxial death. Other areas of interest covered include suicide, viral myocarditis in sudden death cases, curious
death scene phenomena (hiding, covering and undressing), forensic entomology, the interpretation of toxicological
findings, anabolic-androgenic-steroid abuse, and autopsy findings of subendocardial hemorrhages.
The Pharmacology of Alcohol and Drugs of Abuse and Addiction Norman S. Miller 2012-12-06 This volume is intended for
clinicians, researchers, residents, and students. The range is wide and the depth considerable for all the topics
covered in the treatment of this timely and relevant subject. This book may serve equally well as a general
introduction and a scholarly reference. Ultimately, it is designed to serve those patients suffering from abuse of and
addiction to drugs and alcohol. The content and organization of the book flow from general concepts of abuse and
addiction to specific details of the pharmacology of alcohol and drugs. Special chapters on topics not found in most
other books, such as pharmacology of drug-drug interactions, abstinence, and prevention, are included. This book is
written especially for the clinician interested in the pharma cology of alcohol and drugs of abuse and addiction. The
pharmacology is integrated into a conceptual approach to diagnosis and treatment of alcohol and drug abuse and
addiction. The form and style are didactic, critical as well as straightforward in presentation. Literature references
from recent clinical research and basic research provide the foundation for the chapters throughout the book. Be cause
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class specialists present state of the art knowledge on all aspects, including anatomy, physiology, molecular biology,
genetics, pathophysiology, clinical manifestations of testicular diseases, endocrine aspects of andrological and sexual
diseases, and therapy. Extensive consideration is given to sexual development, testicular function, the clinical
approach to disorders of male reproduction, male hypogonadism, sexual dysfunction, and male infertility. In addition,
sociodemographic, psychological, and ethical aspects of male reproductive disorders are discussed. The book is intended
as a major reference for endocrinologists, andrologists, and sexologists, as well as basic and clinical scientists. It
is published as part of the SpringerReference program, which delivers access to living editions constantly updated
through a dynamic peer-review publishing process.
Androgen Excess Disorders in Women Ricardo Azziz 2007-11-08 The field of androgen excess disorders has advanced
substantially since the original publication of this book. The Androgen Excess Society (AES) was founded to bring
together investigators in the field. A better understanding of the screening, progression, and molecular genetics of
nonclassic adrenal hyperplasia (NCAH) has improved the clinical care and diagnostic accuracy of these patients. New
criteria for the diagnosis of the polycystic ovary syndrome (PCOS) were proposed in Rotterdam, criteria that have
resulted in controversy and, hopefully, initiation of new studies. The association of insulin resistance with PCOS has
been strengthened, and the role of metformin in tre- ing the infertility of the PCOS has been validated. Risks for
diabetes and, more cont- versially, cardiovascular disease in women with PCOS have received substantial investigation.
Our understanding of the epidemiology and economic impact of these disorders has expanded, emphasizing their critical
importance. These are but a few highlights of how the terrain has changed in a relatively brief period of time. In
keeping with these advances, the title of this book has been revised to reflect the growing importance of PCOS as the
most prevalent androgen excess disorder in women, and arguably, as the one that might have the most serious adverse
consequences for general health. There are fewer chapters to provide a more focused elucidation of the area. Several
chapters were penned by new (and young) authors who are conducting cutting-edge research in the field.
Regulation of Male Fertility G.R. Cunningham 2012-12-06 Many of the studies discussed in this book were addition to
discussions of a variety of hormonal, presented at the First Pan American Congress of biochemical, immunological,
physical, and me Andrology, which was held in Caracas, Venezuela, chanical approaches. It is our hope that the efforts
in March 1979. An international group of in of the contributors will help to intensify research vestigators have
contributed reviews designed to and development of improved methods for safely be informative to medical, graduate, and
post regulating male fertility. graduate students, as well as clinicians and in vestigators working in the area of male
reproduc G. R. CUNNINGHAM tion. Current physiological concepts that may W. B. SCHILL provide insight for new
initiatives are examined in E. S. E. HAFEZ TABLE OF CONTENTS Preface v Contributors IX Foreword by C. SCHIRREN XI 1.
PHYSIOLOGY OF MALE REPRODUCTION 1. Hormonal regulation of testicular function 5 P. FRANCHIMONT 2. Inhibin: new gonadal
hormone 15 P. FRANCHIMONT, A. DEMOULIN, J. VERSTRAELEN-PROYARD, M. T. HAZEE-HAGELSTEIN, and J. P. BOURGUIGNON 3.
Morphological features of the epididymis: possible significance in male contraception 25 T. D. GLOVER 4. Regulatory
physiology of male accessory organs 35 E. S. E. HAFEZ and G. R. CUNNINGHAM 5. Methods for evaluating contraceptive
techniques 41 T. Z. HOMONNAI and F. G. PAZ II. HORMONAL CONTRACEPTION 6. Inhibition of male reproductive processes with
an LH-RH agonist 55 A. CORBIN and F. J. BEX 7.
Fish Energetics Peter Tytler 2012-12-06 It is almost thirty years since Professor G. G. Winberg established the basis
for experimental studies in fish energetics with the publication of his monograph, Rate of Metabolism and Food
Requirements of Fishes. His ultimate aim was to develop a scientific approach to fish culture and management, and the
immense volume of literature generated in the ensuing years has been mainly in response to the demand for information
from a rapidly expanding, world-wide aquaculture industry and to the shortcomings of contemporary practices in
fisheries management. The purpose of this book is not to review this literature compre hensively, but, assuming an
informed readership, to focus attention on topics in which new knowledge and theory are beginning to be applied in
practice. Most emphasis has been placed on food; feeding; production (growth and reproduction) and energy budgeting, as
these have most influence on the development of fish culture. Some chapters offer practical advice for the selection of
methods, and warn of pitfalls in previous approaches. In others the influence of new theory on the interpretation of
studies in fish energetics is discussed in the context of resource allocation and adaptation. We hope that the scope of
material presented here will have sufficient interest and value to help significantly to fulfil Winberg's original
objectives.
Anabolic Steroid Abuse National Institute on Drug Abuse 2014-03 he incidence and prevalence of anabolic steroid abuse,
especially by adolescents, carries with it significant social as well as health-risk concerns. There are a number of
questions regarding this misuse that need to be addressed. Do results from well-controlled studies support the efficacy
of anabolic steroids in increasing muscle mass and augmenting performance? What information is available on the health
consequences of misuse of anabolic steroids at suprapharmacological doses over extended periods of time? Do steroids
have the potential for development of tolerance and dependence, and do they meet the criteria for abuse potential as
defined in strict pharmacological terms? Are adolescents at particular risk? These are among the questions that
prompted the National Institute on Drug Abuse to undertake this review on anabolic steroid abuse in an effort to
understand the extent and scope of the problem and to identify research priorities in this area. The contents of this
monograph encompass a wide range of topics beginning with the important question of whether anabolic steroids possess
abuse potential and whether they play a role in the abuse of other substances. There follows an historical overview of
the discovery and development of anabolic steroids, a critical evaluation of the performance-enhancing effects of
anabolic steroids, and an ethnographic study of anabolic steroid abuse in New York City. Next is a summary of the
epidemiological evidence on the incidence and prevalence of steroid use. To better understand the health consequences
of abuse, the normal endocrine physiology and pharmacology, as well as molecular and receptor mechanisms underlying the
actions of anabolic steroids, are presented, followed by an appraisal of the health risks associated with abuse. Since
adolescents are of special concern, a detailed account of the endocrinological effects of anabolic steroids in this
special population is included. Finally, this review is completed with a discussion of the behavioral aspects of
anabolic steroid use including indications of psychological dependence and evidence for steroid-induced mental status
changes and aggressive behavior. This monograph represents a "state-of-the-art" information resource concerning
anabolic steroid abuse and suggests future directions for research. It is hoped that this monograph will serve to
stimulate further research in this area. The monograph should be valuable to members of the scientific community who
are involved in drug abuse research; to those interested in the field of anabolic steroids, including professionals in
sports medicine, endocrinology, psychiatry, and education; and to government agencies with regulatory responsibility,
drug enforcement responsibility, or both. The editors would like to express their thanks to the authors of the chapters
in this monograph and to all the participants in the technical review on which this monograph is based. We would
metabolism-of-anabolic-androgenic-steroids

especially like to thank Dr. Marvin Snyder, Director, Division of Preclinical Research, for his role in initiating and
supporting this effort.
Drug-Induced Liver Disease Neil Kaplowitz 2002-10-16 Featuring more than 4100 references, Drug-Induced Liver Disease
will be an invaluable reference for gastroenterologists, hepatologists, family physicians, internists, pathologists,
pharmacists, pharmacologists, and clinical toxicologists, and graduate and medical school students in these
disciplines.
Natural Power Builders Winifred Conkling 1999-04-15 Creatine and Androstene: They`re the natural supplements that
scored with Mark McGuire--are they help or hype? When Cardinals first baseman Mark McGuire broke baseball records with
the most home runs in one season, he was hailed as an outstanding athlete-but he also made news for another reason.
McGuire was taking Androstene (a brand-name for androstenedione) and creatine, two natural supplements used to build
muscle and enhance athletic performance. But how much can sports supplements improve performance? How safe are they?
And how ethical is the use of such supplements in sports? These and many other compelling questions about performanceenhancing supplements are expertly answered here, along with: -The hazards of steroids: both prescription and natural,
and how the two compare -How safe it is for children and teens to take sports supplements -An overview of Androstene
and other testosterone-enhancing supplements -How the use of amino acids such as creatine aids in performance -Other
athletic-enhancing supplements, including antioxidants, vitamins, minerals, and more -Q&As, resources, and
organizations of interest Find out the pros and cons of all kinds of performance enhancing sports supplements-culled
form the latest research and coaches and athletes themselves-to see if you can safely benefit from these natural power
builders.
Psychoneuroendocrinology Owen M. Wolkowitz 2008-08-13 The mind-body connection is one of the hottest topics in medicine
today, documented by enormous amounts of data regarding hormone effects on the brain and behavior. Yet it is only now - with the debut of this thought-provoking volume -- that we find an up-to-date, sophisticated reference that focuses
on the clinical relevance of behavioral endocrinology and is written for practicing clinicians and researchers. This
wide-ranging volume shows how the principles and emerging findings of psychoneuroendocrinology can inform modern
clinical practice and lead to new breakthroughs in future science and practice. Here, leading authorities -internationally respected researchers and practicing clinicians -- review empirical findings in their areas of
expertise, highlight the clinical significance of these findings, and provide, wherever appropriate, clinical
guidelines for the management of patients. Beginning with a lively history of psychoneuroendocrinology (including its
many false starts), this book continues on to discussions of the hypothalamic-pituitary-adrenal axis hormone system,
the gonadal hormone system, and the thyroid hormone system from each of the three paths generally used for
psychoneuroendocrinological investigation: Alterations in endogenous hormone levels observed in primary psychiatric
illness Psychiatric concomitants or sequelae of hormonal dysregulation in primary endocrinologic illness Behavioral
effects of exogenously administered hormones or hormone antagonists (both the study of the side effects of hormonal
medications and the use of hormones and hormone antagonists as psychotropic medications) An unmatched diversity of
topics reveals the full breadth and depth of this volume: diabetes mellitus, corticosteroid effects on mood and
cognition, Cushing's syndrome and Addison's disease, oral contraceptives and estrogen replacement therapy, psychiatric
illness associated with the menstrual cycle and perimenopause, postpartum behavioral changes, anabolic/androgenic
steroid use, and a thorough review of thyroid function in psychiatric disorders. Particularly fascinating are sections
on the role of neuropeptides and hypothalamic-releasing factors in psychiatric illness, the use of laboratory tests and
imaging procedures in evaluating hormonal function in psychiatric patients, the place of newer "alternative" hormonal
medications such as melatonin and DHEA in therapeutics, and a provocative and compelling final chapter on the role
stress plays in precipitating illness. Designed for both clinician and researcher-scientist, this richly informative
guide will also prove an invaluable addition to graduate courses in neuroscience, neuroendocrinology, the biological
basis of behavior, and consultation psychiatry. Neuroscientists/neurologists, endocrinologists,
obstetricians/gynecologists, internists, family practitioners, nurses, and interested laypersons round out the wide
audience for this remarkable volume.
Steroids Sergej Ostojic 2012-11-21 Steroids - From Physiology to Clinical Medicine covers contemporary basic science on
steroids research, along with steroids practical application in clinical medicine. We start by describing physiological
and pathophysiological roles of steroids, with reference to production and action of gonadal steroids, role of steroid
sulfonation, sex specific and steroids-dependent mechanism of hippocampal function, and the hydroxysteroid
dehydrogenases for the modulation of tissue glucocorticoid availability. We then covered different aspects of steroids
application in clinical environment, such as endocrine function after ovarian transplantation, diagnostic significance
of salivary assessment of androgens, drawbacks of steroids use in sport, analysis of serum steroid hormone profiles in
patients with adrenocortical tumors, and correlation between salivary and serum cortisol responses after alcohol
intake. In response to the need to address novel and valuable information on steroids science and medicine, we
sincerely hope that this book will enable readers to comprehend this fast-growing and exciting scientific discipline.
Steroid Analysis Hugh L. J. Makin 2013-06-29 reviews of the first edition -- `...this is an excellent, comprehensive
book and can be highly recommended to those who want an up-to-date reference on steroid analysis.' Analyst
Body Fluid Balance Elsworth R. Buskirk 1996-07-16 Body Fluid Balance: Exercise and Sport brings you the latest thinking
on important topics in this dynamic research area. The authors of this authoritative compendium provide enlightening
data and unique perspectives that will stimulate other investigators and supply independent analyses for practitioners
and educators. The book is efficiently organized into three sections: Section one addresses control of body fluid
during exercise. Topics range from basic thirst mechanisms to specific organ control. Section two discusses
environmental influences on body fluid balance, including heat, cold, altitude, and immersion. Section three describes
special considerations affecting body fluid balance during exercise, such as age, gender, physical performance, and
clinical complications. Each chapter presents historical perspectives, critical experiments, appropriate analyses, and
pertinent conclusions. Nowhere else will you find the information you need in such an easy-to-follow, convenient
format.
Drug-Induced Liver Injury 2019-07-13 Drug-Induced Liver Injury, Volume 85, the newest volume in the Advances in
Pharmacology series, presents a variety of chapters from the best authors in the field. Chapters in this new release
include Cell death mechanisms in DILI, Mitochondria in DILI, Primary hepatocytes and their cultures for the testing of
drug-induced liver injury, MetaHeps an alternate approach to identify IDILI, Autophagy and DILI, Biomarkers and DILI,
Regeneration and DILI, Drug-induced liver injury in obesity and nonalcoholic fatty liver disease, Mechanisms of
Idiosyncratic Drug-Induced Liver Injury, the Evaluation and Treatment of Acetaminophen Toxicity, and much more.
Includes the authority and expertise of leading contributors in pharmacology Presents the latest release in the
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Advances in Pharmacology series
Protein Metabolism: Influence of Growth Hormone, Anabolic Steroids, and Nutrition in Health and Disease Franz Gross
(médecin).) 1962
Steroid Biochemistry and Pharmacology Michael H. Briggs 1970
Anabolic Steroids and Sports James Edward Wright 1978
The Lipid Research Clinics Population Studies Data Book National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute. Lipid Metabolism Atherogenesis Branch 1980
Drug Monitoring and Clinical Chemistry Georg Hempel 2004-05-15 Drug Monitoring and Clinical Chemistry, the 5th volume
in the Handbook of Analytical Separations series, gives an overview about methods to analyse drugs in biological
fluids. The most widely used methods to analyse drugs in biological fluids. i.e. chromatographic methods, CE and
immunoassays are described in detail. For important drugs, an overview about the methods available and a comparison of
the techniques should be given to enable the reader to choose the right method depending on laboratory equipment,
staff, the aim of the investigation etc. Other general aspects important for conducting therapeutic drug monitoring or
pharmacokinetics studies are also covered, i.e. sample preparation, validation of the analytical methods and
pharmacokinetic methods for interpreting the data. Areas where therapeutic drug monitoring is used frequently such as
antibiotics, immunosuppressant drugs, antipsychotic and anticancer drugs will be discussed in detail. In addition, the
important field of phenotyping and genotyping for therapy optimisation with special focus on real-life applications is
also covered. The book contains important information for analyst working on drug analysis in clinical chemistry,
hospital pharmacists involved in therapeutic drug monitoring, other pharmacists, chemists or physicians working on
pharmacokinetic studies in industry or academia. In contrast to other books in this field, this book provides up-todate information regarding both methodology and clinical applications. For the applications, only fields are described
where therapeutic drug monitoring is used in clinical routine and provides benefit to the patients. Overview of all
important field where therapeutic drug monitoring is applied All relevant analytical and computational methods are
discussed Written by experts with a lot of practical experience in the field
Pharmacology, Doping and Sports Jean L. Fourcroy 2008-10-27 The work of dope testers is constantly being obstructed by
the development of ever harder-to-trace new forms of banned substances. Organisations such as the World Anti-Doping
Association and the United States Anti-Doping Agency are pioneering cutting-edge techniques designed to keep
competition at the highest level fair and safe, and must ensure that their drug testing laboratories adhere to the
highest scientific standards. In Pharmacology, Doping and Sports these techniques and procedures are explained by the
anti-doping experts who practice them. Broad-ranging in scope, this book examines the effects of performance-enhancing
substances on the athlete’s health; the role of anti-doping procedures as an ethical question, and explains the
background to, and the emergence of, the anti-doping movement. The book also offers in-depth analysis of key scientific
matters, such as: standard analytical and diagnostic tests for sports doping regulatory standards for laboratory
proficiency common performance-enhancing techniques such as anabolic and designer steroids, blood doping, growth
hormones, and gene doping carbon-isotope ratio testing. Written by some of the world's leading authorities on the
science of sports doping, Pharmacology, Doping and Sports provides an invaluable study of up-to-the-minute anti-doping
techniques. This book is essential reading for all sports scientists, coaches, policy-makers, students and athletes
interested in the science or ethics of doping in sport.
Anabolic Steroid Abuse Geraline C. Lin 1996-07-01 Addresses the question of whether or not anabolic steroids in
themselves possess abuse potential or if they simply play a role in the abuse of other substances. A historical
overview of the discovery and development of the drug is provided, plus an evaluation of the drug's performanceenhancing effects. Health risks associated with the abuse of anabolic steroids are covered along with the biological
reasons why steroids affect the body the way they do. Behavioral effects are also discussed. Charts, graphs and
diagrams.
Neuropathology of Drug Addictions and Substance Misuse Volume 2 Victor R. Preedy 2016-03-25 Neuropathology of Drug
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Addictions and Substance Misuse, Volume 2: Stimulants, Club and Dissociative Drugs, Hallucinogens, Steroids, Inhalants
and International Aspects is the second of three volumes in this informative series and offers a comprehensive
examination of the adverse consequences of the most common drugs of abuse. Each volume serves to update the reader’s
knowledge on the broader field of addiction as well as to deepen understanding of specific addictive substances. Volume
2 addresses stimulants, club and dissociative drugs, hallucinogens, and inhalants and solvents. Each section provides
data on the general, molecular and cellular, and structural and functional neurological aspects of a given substance,
with a focus on the adverse consequences of addictions. Research shows that the neuropathological features of one
addiction are often applicable to those of others, and understanding these commonalties provides a platform for
studying specific addictions in more depth and may ultimately lead researchers toward new modes of understanding,
causation, prevention, and treatment. However, marshalling data on the complex relationships between addictions is
difficult due to the myriad material and substances. Offers a modern approach to understanding the pathology of
substances of abuse, offering an evidence-based ethos for understanding the neurology of addictions Fills an existing
gap in the literature by serving as a “one-stop-shopping synopsis of everything to do with the neuropathology of drugs
of addiction and substance misuse Includes in each chapter: list of abbreviations, abstract, introduction, applications
to other addictions and substance misuse, mini-dictionary of terms, summary points, 6+ figures and tables, and full
references Offers coverage of preclinical, clinical, and population studies, from the cell to whole organs, and from
the genome to whole body
Doping in Sports Detlef Thieme 2009-12-18 Doping in sports and the fight against it has gained increasing attention in
recent years. The pharmacological basis for a possible performance enhancement in competitive sport through the
administration of prohibited substances and methods as well as the analytical disclosure of such practices are
comprehensively covered in 21 contributions by outstanding and distinctive authors.
Sex Hormones in Neurodegenerative Processes and Diseases Gorazd Drevensek 2018-05-02 The book provides chapters on sex
hormones and their modulation in neurodegenerative processes and pathologies, from basic molecular mechanisms,
physiology, gender differences, to neuroprotection and clinical aspects for potential novel pharmacotherapy approaches.
The book contains 14 chapters written by authors from various biomedical professions, from basic researchers in biology
and physiology to medicine and veterinary medicine, pharmacologists, psychiatrist, etc. Chapters sum up the past and
current knowledge on sex hormones, representing original new insights into their role in brain functioning, mental
disorders and neurodegenerative diseases. The book is written for a broad range of audience, from biomedical students
to highly profiled medical specialists and biomedical researchers, helping them to expand their knowledge on sex
hormones in neurodegenerative processes and opening new questions for further investigation.
Steroid Use and Abuse Paul K. Roberts 2010 "Anabolic steroids" is the familiar name for synthetic substances related to
the male sex hormones (e.g., testosterone). They promote the growth of skeletal muscle (anabolic effects) and the
development of male sexual characteristics (androgenic effects) in both males and females. The term "anabolic steroids"
will be used throughout this book because of its familiarity, although the proper term for these compounds is
"anabolic-androgenic steroids." As discussed in this book, the primary medical uses of these compounds are to treat
delayed puberty, some types of impotence, and wasting of the body caused by HIV infection or other diseases. However,
steroids can also be abused and this has become so widespread in athletics that it has affected the outcome of sports
contests. Illicit steroids are often sold at gyms, competitions, and through mail order operations after being smuggled
into this country. This book presents important information related to this problem.
Hot Topics in Endocrine and Endocrine-Related Diseases Monica Fedele 2013-05-08 This book covers a selected number of
hot topics in endocrine and hormone-related pathologies, discussed by eminent scientists and clinicians coming from
different countries of the world. It deals with advanced recent trends in the field, including neuroendocrine and
pituitary tumors, thyroid dysfunctions, diabetes and a series of endocrine-related diseases, such as those related to
the anabolic effects of testosterone, obesity, cancer, the liver complications of diabetes and the pediatric
nonalcoholic fatty liver disease. The readers should be able to have a basic, as well as critic and advanced, overview
of these selected hot pathologies of the endocrine system.
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